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Celebrate The Love! Caleb and Madeleine Tie The Knot! 

 



 

 

 

 

  

This month, we witnessed a beautiful 
celebration as Caleb and Maddy tied the knot in 
Columbus, Ohio! It was a heartwarming 
reminder of the strong connections we've built 
through FCA. Caleb, who has been an inspiring 
student leader for the past three years, 
exemplifies the values of faith, personal growth, 
and teamwork that FCA champions. Together, 
we celebrate not just their love, but also the 
incredible community that supports and uplifts 
one another in all of life’s milestones. 

Pray for Caleb and Maddy as they begin their 
lives together as husband and wife. Caleb will 
begin medical studies and Maddy will be in her 
second year of dentistry. 

They desire that their marriage is a testimony of 
God's goodness and grace!  

Pray, too, that God will continue to bless ALL in 
Purdue FCA! 

  



 

 

 

A wedding like the one above, and another we did last week, affords us a time to encourage and 
reconnect with many former athletes who return for the weddings. Here are some photos of 
former Purdue athletes and Purdue FCA alumni! 

 

"And let us consider how to stir up one another to love and good works..." 

Hebrews 10:24 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

We love the Coaches that God brings our way at Purdue. 

Here is Coach and Mrs Shondell (volleyball) and assistant, Kathy Jewel. Coach and Kathy have 
been at Purdue for many years. What a blessing to have them around building super student 
athletes in volleyball and in life! 

PRAY for Coach Shondell and Coach Jewel. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Joshua and Lauren McKenzie 

We thank God for Josh and Lauren transitioning this semester into the ministry at Purdue FCA. Josh 
has done a wonderful job! Thank you to many of you who have told us that you are praying for them. 
They truly are an answer to our prayers! 

Josh and Lauren are in the process of seeking their own monthly support with FCA. If you are wanting 
to invest in a couple that has a great love for the Lord AND a strong ability to work with coaches and 
athletes, PLEASE prayerfully consider becoming a part of their HOME TEAM support family.  

If you need information on how to do that, feel free to contact us. 

chaplainpu@gmail.com / 765-430-1610 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

As always, Brenda and I thank God for each of you who faithfully pray and support the work we do at 
Purdue! BoilerUP! 

YOU ARE THE BEST! 

mailto:chaplainpu@gmail.com


"Every time we think of you, we give thanks to our God." 

Philippians 1:3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is our final Purdue FCA huddle Bible study for the Spring Semester.  

We will soon begin our Summer FCA! PRAY! 

 



PRAY, too, for our May Mission Team going to Bethesda Outreach in South Africa to work with the 
staff and children there. We have 14 going on this trip! Our student athletes are blessed much by 
their time with this ministry. 

www.bethesdaoutreach.org 

 

A daily update from South Africa will be found on my Facebook page. Friend me on Facebook - 
Marty Dittmar 

 

 

 

 

Connect with us! 

www.fcapurdue.org 
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